Maricela Hernandez

Subject: FW: So. Cal Gas

From: Phyllis Scher <rediquik@sbcglobal.net>

Sent: Wednesday, March 8, 2023 11:49 AM

To: Annie Krdilyan <akrdilyan@cityofcalabasas.com>
Subject: So. Cal Gas

Annie:

Please pass this along to whoever,

Just heard from James that So. Cal Gas won’t be sending a representative tonight._

| guess that’s the main problem, they only have one person in the entire company who is qualified to represent them. |
hope someone at the city has contacted the media to let them know about the lack of concern this company has for its
customers.

Phyllis Scher
Calabasas Village HOA





